
LION ROCK ANNOUNCES CHANGE TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA – October 7, 2022 – Lion Rock Resources Inc. (TSX-v: 

ROAR), (FSE: KGB1) (the “Company”) is pleased to announce the election of Dominic Verdejo to the 

Company’s Board of Directors.  

 

Mr. Verdejo has over 12 years’ experience in the venture capital markets, specializing in the design and 

implementation of market strategies and corporate development. He has particular expertise in the mineral 

exploration and development sector and has been involved in the building and financing of many successful 

public companies. Mr. Verdejo has held director and senior officer positions in several public companies. 

   

Kevin Bottomley, President and CEO, states “I welcome the addition of Mr. Verdejo to the Board of 

Directors. Dominic has proven his ability to lead and transition companies successfully over the years, and 

he will be a key member of our team as we move forward.” 

 

About Lion Rock Resources Inc.  

 

Lion Rock Resources is northwestern Ontario's newest gold‐copper explorer. The Company’s flagship 

property, the Maybrun, is a past‐producing mine (Maybrun gold‐copper deposit) that was placed on care 

and maintenance in 1974 for several years prior to an exploration program conducted by Opawica 

Explorations Inc. in 2005. The Maybrun project is located in the Atikwa Lake area of the Kenora Mining 

Division, approximately 80 kilometres southeast of Kenora, in northwestern Ontario. 

 

On Behalf of the Board  

 

Kevin Bottomley President & Chief Executive Officer 

O: 604 681 1568 

E: kevin@lionrockresources.com 

 

 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 

TSXV Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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